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To: City Council

Cc: Mayor Neugebauer, Lisa Carey Dean \{(‘/
From: Valerie Wax Carr, Director of Public Service.
Date: Nov. 16, 2021

Subject: EV Charging Stations — Legislation Pricing

As most of you have noticed by now, we have two new electric vehicle (EV) charging stations.
They are up and ready to be used. However, we need to establish the final pricing for use. We
have reviewed rates of other municipalities and have worked with our account provider, Charge
Point for recommendations. The submitted legislation establishes the ability to set a charging
rate. Obviously, we would like to activate the EV chargers as soon as possible so we are asking
for first reading passage.

Please find attached a memo prepared by Sarah Haring, Community Development
Administrator, which provides the background and details of the EV charging stations a
necessity to set rates. I personally want to thank Sarah for the tremendous work she has done on
this project, including obtaining the grant and implementing the steps to bring EV to Green!



